
DENGUE AWARENESS BY ECO CLUB 

 

AIL Eco Club members, Shreesh Dubey, Eekisha Ahluwalia and Kamakshi Gupta 

addressed students in the Boys and Girls Hostel to spread awareness about prevention 

of Dengue through taking protective measures.  

The students were advised to wear full coverage clothes at all times, make judicious 

use of mosquito repellants and avoid grassy areas or going near stagnant water. 

Students were also briefed about the benefits and urgent need to keep their 

surroundings clean in hostel and around campus. 

A poster for the purpose of dissemination of this information was designed by Eco 

Club.  

 



 

 


